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We write to ask Highways England to relook at their plans which propose to destroy some
beautiful tree shelter belts near Honingham Berry Hall - it appears that a minor adjustment to the
alignment of the route could move the road through bare arable land rather than removing the
protection the shelter belts currently afford to the Grade II listed building and bringing the road
nearer to the River Tud a valueable environment. Please take this email as an objection to the
proposals currently published 23rd Aug 2021

Sally


